
Below are mockups for the proposed roundabout intersection at Spring Street 
and Main Street in Downtown Ossining. Your feedback is both welcomed and 
encouraged. Please forward any comments, questions, or concerns to Joe 
Cerretani in the Village Manager's Office at jcerretani@villageofossining.org.  

 

 

 
 


